March 24, 1975

Mrs. Vergine Exerjian
2517 23rd Avenue
Long Island City, N.Y. 11105

Dear Mrs. Bxerjian:

We greatly sppreciate your Fenewal of your
St. Vartan Stewardship, and your gift of
$100 for that purpose.

Our Recéipt No. 20640 is enclosed.

Sincer®ly,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Bne¢.




